
Job Fair 
 

On April 18th, at Borys Grinchenko Kyiv University, a "Job Fair" took place. It was aimed at 
promoting the employment of graduates of pedagogical specialties and providing the New 
Ukrainian School with teachers of a new generation. The event was attended by the Chairman 
of the Standing Committee of the Kyiv City Council for Education, Science, Family, Youth and 
Sports, Hanna Starostenko, the Director of the Department of Education and Science, Youth 
and Sports – Olena Fidanian and the Rector of the University - Viktor Ohnevyuk. For the first 
time, directors of schools and heads of preschool establishments of Kyiv took part in such an 
event. 

"Job Fair" was held in a new modern format. Graduates of the Primary and Preschool 
Education specialties organized workshops to present the potential employers their skills in 
using ICT in the educational process, knowledge of innovative teaching methods in teaching 
children. In turn, directors presented their educational establishments and showed graduates 
advantages of working in them. 

The final part of the "Job Fair" was the free communication of university students and 
employers to get a specific workplace. Leaders of educational institutions and personnel of the 
district departments of education took an active part in this part of the event. In total, 141 
representatives of employers and more than 200 students of the Pedagogical Institute, the 
Institute of Human, the Institute of Arts and the University College of Borys Grinchenko Kyiv 
University attended the event. 


